
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

Date:  November 14, 2024    
 
To:  Honorable Mayor and Commissioners 
 
From:  Todd C. Stoughton 
  Interim City Manager 
  
Subject: TDC Surplus Funding Discussion  
 
 
The Monroe County Board of Commissioners has asked the City Commission to discuss TDC Surplus 
Funding. After the discussion in November, I anticipate bringing a resolution in December for voting.  


